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Newsletter 

Aspire and Grow Together 

Dear Parents, 

What a fantastic day! This afternoon, many of you joined us for sports day to watch the green, blue and 

red house battle it out for the most prestigious trophy of the school sporting calendar. This year, we 

introduced some new field events to challenge the children and it was lovely to see the children 

demonstrate their throwing prowess in the javelin and hammer throw. At the half way stage, the three 

houses were inseparable; however with the running events to come, the blue house took control and 

stormed to victory.  

All the children performed to the best of their ability showing skill and determination in each event. 

However what stood out for me was their courage in the running events where every child finished all of 

the races; this was really amazing! 

Earlier in the week, we were joined by Miss Airey and Miss Holmes for the transition day. All the children 

took part in a range of fun activities and it was lovely to hear from the children how excited they are to be 

in their new classes from September. 

On Thursday, the year 3 and 4 class had a surprise visit from The Crocodiles of the World Foundation. 

They had the opportunity to see a range of reptiles as part of the Picture our Planet topic. The children 

will be telling parents all about this visit as part of their sharing assembly next week. 

Please come along and watch your child next week in their class assembly. The children are looking 

forward to showcasing their learning with you. The performances are as follows; 

FSU - Thursday 15th July at 13:15 - Looking after the environment  

Year 1/2 - Wednesday 14th July at 14:45 - What would you like to be? 

Year 5/6 - Wednesday 14th July at 18:00 “The Tempest” 

Year 3/4 - Friday 16th July at 14:45 - Picture our Planet  
 

Next week the Yr 5/6 pupils will be starting their RSE unit. Further to the email sent this week, we have 

added the lessons plan on the website, under CURICCULUM/Navigators RSE, should parents want more 

information. 
 

Finally, tomorrow we have the much anticipated village Street Market. The PTA have been working 

extremely hard behind the scenes to organise this event and it would be great to see you there to show 

your support.  

Have a great weekend.  

.Mr Griffin 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 

       

Secret mission completed! Year 3/4 had a surprise visit on Thursday from Crocodiles of the World. Colin 

shared three different species with the children, who were able to learn about creatures from across the 

world in line with their previous topic and sharing assembly focus 'Picture Our Planet'. All of the children 

bravely touched the bearded dragon, royal python and tomistoma crocodile! I captured lots of photos 

that will be shared on Google Classroom soon (so keep an eye out). Here are a few action shots from the 

lovely session. I am sure this will be a lasting memory for them all - an animal encounter AT school! 

 

Miss Sandford 

More pictures are on the website under News/Events, then Gallery. 



 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The FSU children would like to say a HUGE THANK YOU to Mr Utting for making us 

our amazing car! We have already been on many an adventure on it! 

FSU would also like to thank Mr North for donating lots of different sized tyres to enhance our 

outside play - they are very popular with the children! 



ASSEMBLY 
 

         
 

EXPLORER OF THE WEEK Eliza for some super contributions to class, especially her work on 
owls this week. 

PATHFINDER OF THE WEEK Jaxon-Lee for being thoughtful and helping tidy up the entire 
classroom. 

ADVENTURER OF THE WEEK Aubrey for being incredibly responsible and focused this week. 

NAVIGATOR OF THE WEEK Jamie for a brilliant performance in rehearsals this week. 

 

 
         

 

Be friendly, respectful and kind Zachary For being supportive of his team mates and encouraging 
others. 

Be responsible Willow 
& Mitzi 

For being caring and responsible towards other children. 

Be the best you can be Logan For some super writing in English this week. 
 

 



- TOMORROW - 

 

 

 

  



Brigade School Wear 

BRIGADE – SCHOOL UNIFORM 

If you are unsure of sizing please ensure that you order by the 5th of July – this will enable time for exchanges. 

 

 



OUTSIDE SCHOOL 
 

 

Ambrosden Church Summer Fete 
 

 
 
Summer Football Camp 
 

 



 
Co-Cat 
 

 


